
Life and Work – April 25, 2021 
 
We would like to acknowledge the following donations to the General Fund in loving memory of 
Winona Kelsey: 
* Rose Thain 
* Judith Day 
* Baxter and Catherine Rose 
* Maxine Wentzell 
* Barbara Butt 
* Jeanette Taylor 
  
We would like to acknowledge the following donations to the Memorial Fund: 
* In loving memory of Winona Kelsey from Shirley Bursey 
* In loving memory of Winona Kelsey from Maxine and Tom Rose 
* In loving memory of Winona Kelsey from Edna Bemister 
 
We would like to acknowledge the following donation to the Cemetery Fund: 
* In loving memory of Winona Kelsey from Joan Barbour 
 
It is with great pleasure to announce that we have a new Office Administrator. Her name is Tracy Bishop 
and her hours are 10 am - 2 pm, Monday to Friday. Please feel free to give the office a call to introduce 
yourself. 
 
We are also happy to spread the news that our limit for services has been bumped up to 100! Registration 
is still required. Call 700-6064 anytime between 11 am and 4 pm, Monday to Friday. 
 

It’s National Volunteer Week 2021! 
Sunday, April 18 to Saturday, April 24! 

 

We take this opportunity to recognize and thank all of our volunteers, especially during these uncertain and difficult times, 
who continue to give of themselves in many ways to show support and to ensure our community’s connection to you 
remains strong. 
 

From our ushers who promoted medical guidelines for in-person services; 
* to those who prepared our COVID-19 friendly communion sacrament;  
* to our musical groups who provided leadership during special                                                                                         
services;  
* to those who have sewn and donated masks to the community;  
* to those who helped with telephone calls to just say hello;  
* to those who edited and provided our on-line worship services, assisted with scripture readings, and counted the 
collection; to those who updated our website;  
* to those who assisted with our fund-raising and community donations;  
* to our Zone Captains who delivered The Visitor Newsletter and envelopes;  
* and to our many church committees who continue to connect virtually, by e-mail or telephone. 
 

All have certainly been needed and are valued to keep everything going during the past year especially with the pandemic 
health restrictions and closures! 



 

All of these important duties, and more, are performed by our dedicated volunteers, either at a Sunday service or behind 
the scenes during the week. Our National Volunteer Week theme: The Value of One, The Power of Many, can truly be 
seen through the dedication and commitment of our volunteers at St. James. 
 

Our volunteers are very special people.  We appreciate you and everything you do.   
 

All of this work could not be accomplished without you!  Thank you!! 


